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I would like to oppose the Maori ownership/ control, or have any greater roll in any decision
making of any of our fresh water future rules, plans, acts of law .

My wife is a 5 generation kiwi, who have farm there whole lives, using the water and land
To feed there families, and produce food for many more, creating jobs for farm staff,
And supporting the local and regional centres .

So why should our family be disadvantage or segregated in the ownership, control, and decision
making, in NZ fresh water use, legislation .

To any other Kiwi, has there ancestors who took up land in the 1860's who work, defended, and in
prove there districts, to what we kiwis have today.

There for water is part of there life blood, part of our communities, where we all live and we all
have care for , we need, rules that keep our water fit for all kiwis to access, use, enjoy.

And no one group over another should have a bigger say.

Yours Bryan Beeston.





